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Maria Riva Quindara <rivaquindara@gmail.com> Wed, Feb 2, 2022 at 3:37 PM
To: veabueva@tesda.gov.ph, TESDA Palawan Provincial Office <region4b.palawan@tesda.gov.ph>,
mmapamplona@tesda.gov.ph, Allan Arinos <arinos_allan@yahoo.com>, mpdokalayaan@gmail.com, MJ Gabinete
<mjgabinete0517@gmail.com>, Marjorie Espafola <mespanola@psu.palawan.edu.ph>, rdocto@psu.palawan.edu.ph, Western
Philippines University <pres.office@wpu.edu.ph>, Gina M Bacosa <gmbacosa@dswd.gov.ph>, Maria Theresa T Donato
<mttdonato@dswd.gov.ph>, Abigail Ablafia <pswdopalawan@gmail.com>, rubyclaire.escubin@gmail.com, Leonor Antonio
<leonora.antonio58@gmail.com>, Arnoldo Valdez <arnoldovaldezjr@gmail.com>, palawanturismo@yahoo.com,
ptsariego@mimaropa.dost.gov.ph, hrittamayo@gmail.com, pstc.palawan@mimaropa.dost.gov.ph, DENR Mimaropa Region
<mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, R4B PENRO Palawan <penropalawan@denr.gov.ph>, sean.catelo@deped.gov.ph,
Fayeerikaquerijero26@yahoo.com, jatgaite@yahoo.com, Romeo Cabungcal <romyc1962@gmail.com>, edzabjr@yahoo.com,
yanikaseratubias@gmail.com, hazelsalvador@dti.gov.ph, U5 WESCOM <u5wescom.afp@gmail.com>,
oulwescom.afp@gmail.com, Coast Guard District Palawan <cgdpal@coastguard.gov.ph>

Cc: Glenda Cadigal <a9237705@yahoo.com>, Archie Anobling <starchie17@gmail.com>

Dear Sector Members,
Good day!

Thank you all for attending the 6th Socio-economic Sectoral Meeting of the IATF-KIG-TWC last 14 January 2022 via
zoom. During the said meeting we covered many important items, reviewed what tasks were completed since the last
meeting, and listed additional details for our projects/activities. You may refer to the attached approved meeting minutes for
further details of the discussion and agreements during the meeting.

Moreover, the sector agreed to conduct several small group meetings with some of the sector members to finalize and
discuss some of the activities in our sector's Action Plan. As for our next Socioeconomic Sectoral meeting, this will be
scheduled in the second quarter of this year with the exact date to follow.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us through this email address or through
mobile: 0917 676 7376.

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this email.

Thank you very much!
Stay safe!

Respectfully,

Maria Riva A. Quindara

Planning Staff

Palawan Council for Sustainable Development Staff
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